
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Easter themed bulletin board is in our school hallway and was created by a group of 

grade 5-9 students from our school. 
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Early Years News:  The early years students are putting the final touches on their animal 

research books. Look for the finished products at Portfolio Day in June! We have started 

learning about Canadian money, how to count coins and the grade 3s are also learning how 

to make change. In Social Studies class we have been studying different countries and 

learning about their flags, population and size compared to Canada, important landmarks 

and food.  

Middle Years News: The middle years students have completed a 

“crime scene in a box” project in which they created a scene where a 

crime took place and then had to come up with a backstory, suspects 

and clues for the rest of the class to try to solve.  

High School News: The high school students had some fun in Math 

class on Pi Day. They measured the circumference and diameter of 

circular objects and topped it off with a piece of blueberry pie for a 

treat! The Middle years students also made bracelets following the 

pattern of the numbers in Pi. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

From the Guidance Counsellor: 

In March, we began the theme of Feelings in Guidance.  Students are identifying what feelings look 

and feel like for themselves and others.  When we understand our own feelings, we can better 

understand other people’s feelings and have empathy for them. We can then understand how our 

actions can make others feel as well.  Being aware of our emotions can help us accept them and help 

us deal with them when we feel overwhelmed, promoting better mental health.  

Dates to remember: 

April 1 & 2 No school 


